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July 7, 2022 
 
 

NOTICE OF NEW BUFFALO CITY COUNCIL ELECTION 
 

The City of New Buffalo will be holding a non-partisan General Election on November 8, 
2022 for two (2) City Council positions.  These positions shall serve a four (4) year term 
ending November 2026.  

The last day to turn in nominating petitions is Tuesday, July 26, 2022 at 4:00 PM.  
Petitions shall be signed by not less than twenty-five (25) nor more than fifty (50) 
qualified registered electors of the City of New Buffalo.  Petitions are available at the 
Clerk’s office, 224 W. Buffalo St., New Buffalo, MI 49117.  

Please contact the City Clerk’s office with any questions (269) 469-1500. 

 
Amy Fidler 
City Clerk 
 


